
From: Julie Golden 
Sent: Monday, May 25, 2020 11:16 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Lake Wilcox/ May 27 meeting 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am a resident who resides at the corner of North Lake Rd and Bayview. Lake Wilcox 
has been extremely chaotic the last month or so. Carload after carload of people come 
to Lake Wilcox on the weekends and late afternoon during the week. Cars are parked 
everywhere illegally. Speeding cars do not slow down for pedestrians and this is a major 
issue every day.  
 
Cars continue to speed and do not slow down near the intersection of North Lake Rd 
and Bayview when pedestrians are trying to cross the road. Someone is going to get hit.  
It continues to be a challenge to cross the street each weekend and late afternoons 
during the week. I am concerned for the pedestrians especially for the small children. 
 
Please send someone out on the weekends and late afternoon to see how bad the 
problems are with the speeding cars coming off Bayview onto North Lake Rd right 
where pedestrians are trying to cross the road. 
 
Julie Golden 
656 North Lake Rd 
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4E   3C8 

 


